
 
ALL SAINTS, HASSOP (DE45 1NS) and ENGLISH MARTYRS, BAKEWELL (DE45 1DA) 

Fr. Hugh Davoren CSSp              (Spiritans/Holy Ghost Fathers)                Mobile no. 079 6430 2577 

Tel:  01629 640241 e-mail: all.saints.church@btconnect.com Website: www.allsaintshassop.org 
 

Last Sunday’s collection: Envelopes £125.00 Loose Plate Bakewell: £55.72 Hassop: £59.60 Total £240.32 
Gift Aid Envelopes are available in both churches for use by parishioners and visitors. Please use! 

 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:         Safeguarding Representative: 

Saturday evenings: Hassop/Bakewell: 5.30 p.m.      Anthony Howlings 

Hassop/Bakewell on request.        c/o all.saints.church@btconnect.com 
 

Week commencing Sunday, 14th October 2018 
 

Saturday 13th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Celebrant’s Intention 28th Sunday 

of Ordinary Time Sunday 14th 10.00 a.m. Hassop Parishioners 

Monday 15th  
NO SERVICES 

St Teresa of Jesus 

Tuesday 16th Feria 

Wednesday 17th St Ignatius 

Thursday 18th   9.30 a.m. Bakewell Thanksgiving St Luke 
 

Friday 
 

19th 
11.00 a.m. 
11.30 a.m. 

Adoration 
Hassop  

 

Elizabeth Sullivan RIP (JnS) 
 

Feria 

Saturday 20th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Thanksgiving 29th Sunday 
of Ordinary Time Sunday 21st 10.00 a.m. Hassop Parishioners 

 

Ministries 20th/21st Oct Readers E. Ministers Welcomers Flowers 

Bakewell 6.15 p.m. P. Greenhalgh, L. Elliot M. Etchells P. Greenhalgh K. Colhoun 

Hassop 10.00 a.m. Y. Jordan, J. Hespe J. Peel, J. Hespe M&T Martyn K. Addley 

Counters 14th Oct.: NMT                           21st: JNM 
 

The Missionary Society of St. Columban and the Congregation of the Missionary Sisters of St Columban were born 
from the vision of two young priests whom Providence brought together in the years between 1916 and 1920. 
Edward Galvin, on loan from Cork to the Diocese of Brooklyn, New York, heard from a missionary about the religious 

situation in China and volunteered to go there himself in 1912. Four years later he returned to Ireland to seek the 
support of the Irish Church. 

John Blowick, who had recently been appointed to the faculty of St. Patrick’s College, Maynooth, resigned his chair of 

theology to go to China as a missionary. 

The hopes of the two men converged in the vision of a new missionary family in the Church. 
 

This Sunday the children go to parish rooms with the 

Catechists after the opening hymn and return at Offertory.  

We welcome Fr Denis Carter from the Columban Missionary 
Society; there will be a second collection after Communion. 
 

Diary of the Month 

21st After 10.00am Mass, parish AGM in parish rooms 
25th Confirmation meeting at 6.30pm (Reconciliation) 
 

Bicentenary Celebration and Thank You Evening: 

Very many thanks to members of the choir, Social 
Committee and Liturgy Committee who organised such a 

splendid evening; and thank you too to all the parishioners 
who provided the delicious food and those who helped 

prepare in other ways as well. It was excellent and it was 
so nice to see so many coming together. There was a good 

atmosphere and everybody was very friendly. It was also 

lovely to hear the organ being played so beautifully. 
 

Parish AGM: this takes place after the 10am Mass on 

Sunday, 21st October. There will be reports from the various 

committees and from the Parish Meeting which discussed 
the future of our Bakewell Church. 
 

Brian Cain has written an account of the history and 

building of All Saints entitled 'Temple in the Peaks - the 
story of All Saints, Hassop: the book is now available, price 

£4.50. It has taken nearly four years of research and 
includes the role played by the Eyre Family in the building 

of the Church. 
 

Our Christmas Fair takes place on 17th November – 
earlier than usual for local reasons. Raffle tickets are ready 

for collecting and selling. The raffle is a major help to the 

Fair’s success so, please, begin to take away with you.  
 
 

Canonisations: this Sunday Pope Francis will canonise 

seven saints amongst them Blessed Pope Paul VI to whom 

two miracles are attributed and Blessed Oscar Romero, 
Archbishop of San Salvador who was murdered whilst 

celebrating Mass in 1980 
 

Bakewell Churches Together meets at 2.00pm on 13th 

November at the Friends Meeting House. 
 

CAFOD  Harvest Fast Day collection. We are late with this 
collection because of our “thank you evening” but we can 

try to do our best even though we’re late! The envelopes 

will be given out 20-21st October and collected 27-28th. 
 

Did you know … that there will be a vote in the House of 

Commons on 23rd October which seeks to decriminalise 

abortion completely with no time limit? The Labour MP for 
Hull North is introducing the Bill under the Ten Minutes 

Rule. There are cards available if you wish to contact your 
MP about this. 
 

The Government and “Sex Self-ID”: A parishioner 

recently mentioned this topic and it would appear that the 
issue is just “quietly” being prepared for legislation. You can 

do a little to be better informed and to object: look up 
www.fairplayforwomen.com if passed it could jeopardise 

the safety of women in some circumstances. 
 

Sick and Housebound: We remember Margaret Taberner, 
Patricia Turner, Shirley Plant, Mary McNulty, Rosaline 

Varnes, Mary Howlings and all our sick especially in the 

Mass for parishioners 

 

Anniversaries: – We pray this week especially for John 

Freeman and all others known to us. 

May their souls rest in peace. 


